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Good afternoon, 

 

Well come back. I hope everyone has had an enjoyable Easter break. Our first English 

lesson back was to write a recount about something fun that happened over the holiday and 

it was lovely to read how many had been away or meet with friends and family they had not 

seen for a long time. 

 
We welcome Mr Malplaquet back for this final term and you will have received an email explaining that for 

part of his training he needs to carry out a research project.  He has chosen to look at Mathematics and 

find out whether there are gender differences in attitudes to the subject. This will involve the children 

completing a questionnaire and grading their answers from 1-5. If you wish your child to take part in this, 

please sign and return the form by next Friday.  

 

We continue to have outdoor PE on Wednesday afternoon and indoor PE on Friday morning.  

In a few weeks we will swap our indoor PE lesson with tennis.   

 

Curriculum: 

We are studying Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, which links in to our new topic 

Scrumpdiddlyumptious. We have discussed the structure of an adventure story, highlighted 

interesting vocabulary, thought of questions to ask Charlie and asked these questions during 

a Hot Seating session.   

Our topic work has been lots of fun this week and we have sketched a composition of fruit 

and veg and made bread -which they brought home (still warm) today. 

In RE we have begun studying the life of Moses and we have learnt more about democracy 

and the importance of asking questions in our work on British Values. 

Mr Malplaquet has continued to teach the maths unit on decimals and fractions. 

 

Homework:  

Homework is to spend about half an hour on Purple Mash using the Multiplication app to 

speed test how quickly they can answer 25 multiplication questions. At the moment the 

timer has been set with a 6 second intervals.  Can they reduce the interval time but still get 

all the answers correct? The children get the option to select which tables they want to 

test themselves on and over the next month I would like to see most children testing 

themselves on all their tables from 1-12.  
 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:  N/A 

 


